
Town of Clinton, NJ 
Historic Preservation Commission Meeting 

November 18, 2020 
 (Held on zoom.us)  

Meeting was called to order by Vice-Chairperson Richard Miller at 6:38 p.m. 

Attending:  Carol Crawford-Jones, Sharon Dysart, Marcia Hansen, Richard Miller, Ross 
Traphagen, and Donna van Weeren. 

Approval of Minutes:   Both the August and October minutes were approved as submitted.  The 
Historic Preservation Commission did not meet in September. 

Resignation:  Roger Mllick has resigned from the office of President of our commission but will 
remain as an active member.  Richard Miller is now our acting president. 

Discussions:  
A&P: Builders still need to go to DEP for approval. 

Clinton House:  Addition rendering was shown.  They want  a two-story addition to the 
right and will become about a 100-person event space.  This is under current ownership.  
The exterior would be redone to be more historically accurate.   No paperwork has yet 
been submitted.    They are hoping to bring to fruition by May 2021.  We would like to 
invite him to have a discussion with our meeting. 

Special Meeting:  A special meeting may be held in December to discuss the Clinton 
House proposed renovation depending upon the availability of the owner. 

Video:  Mark our videographer is currently very involved, but Carol Beder has been the contact 
person and has indicated that she would be willing to continue in that role.   

January Meeting Elections:  We will have a slate, and if there’s any contest, then the vote would 
be sent to Carol Crawford-Jones via e-mail for a tally.    

August meeting and October  approved and send to Rich Phelan We did not hold a September 
2020 meeting. 

Adjournment:  Marcia motioned to adjourn; motion was seconded by Roger.  The meeting was 
adjourned at 6:59 p.m.  Next meeting January 20, 2021 at 6:30 p.m.


